
Customer Details 

Name: Mr James Fraser 

  

Address: 
Friends of Loch Lomond and The Trossachs Carrochan 

Balloch 
 

Comments Details 

Commenter 

Type: 
Member of Public 

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application 

Reasons for 

comment:  

Comments: Further to your recent notification that revised drawings 

had been submitted in connection with the above 

application I am writing to confirm that we wish our 

original objections to still stand as we do not consider the 

applicant has made sufficient changes to overcome the 

overriding objection on safety grounds. 

 

The revised drawings combined with the misleading 

representation of the size of boats to be moored at the 

pontoon extension do not comply with the requirement to 

maintain a safe 29 metre wide navigable channel. 

 

It is disappointing there has been insufficient 

amendments to satisfy the safety concerns we and others 

have raised. 

 

Also surprised by some of the comments in the new 

supporting statement with regard to the objections being 

'brewed up'. This is simply not the case in our instance as 

over the years we have carefully monitored mooring 

developments/planning applications in the River Leven at 

Balloch. We are generally supportive of mooring facilities 

by local clubs but on the basis they do not compromise 

the safe passage of other boats including Sweeney's 

passenger fleet of cruise vessels. 

 

James Fraser  

Chairman 

Friends of Loch Lomond and The Trossachs 

 


